

NEWSLETTER 18

April 2017

Awards for the week ending 31/3/17

Class of the week: Year 6 for their inspiring class led assembly and the playleaders for all their hard work last term ©

Highest Attendance: Class 4 @ 100%

Cleanest class: Year 3 for clearing up after the "explosion" from pop-up book making and Year 5 for keeping their class tidy over a sustained period of time!

Staff of the week: Ms Gosling

House winner: Uriel

Highest class attendance for the spring term

Gold: Year 4 with 98.9%

Silver: Year 1 with 97.7%

Bronze: Year 2 with 97.5%

Our overall attendance for last term was **97.2%** well done everyone-keep it up!

Dear Parents,

Just a short newsletter to welcome you all back to the summer term-let's hope that the good weather stays with us. Please may I remind you that you put sufficient sun cream on your child in the mornings (if need be) as we are unable to do this during the day. Also, it helps if the children have water bottles, which can be refilled throughout the day-please no juices/squashes, due to the possibility of inviting ants in! © Thank you.

Easter Bonnet Competition:

Just a reminder that the children can bring in their Easter Bonnet, which they made during the holidays, on Friday. They can wear their bonnet to our assembly and the staff will be rewarding a first prize for each class. This will then be announced at next Tuesday's assembly (you will be informed by text, if your child is a winner, so that you can attend the assembly if you wish³).

PACT sessions:

Hopefully, you have returned your requests for the sessions you are available for, for the PACT sessions. The reply slips will be sent out tomorrow. Can I request that sessions are not swapped, as we record which parents are in when and it could become a health and safety issue, if there were to be a fire alarm. Thank you. The slots will be for the afternoon sessions, which give you the opportunity to see our LOTs sessions (or at least part of them). We hope you enjoy your visit. ©

Brentwood School:

Brentwood school is holding its annual Open Morning on Saturday 10th June 2017 from 9:30am-12:00 noon. Parents can register online at www.brentwoodschool.co.uk/open-morning. We have some invitations in the front foyer.

And finally...

Academy status information: a leaflet will be coming home with your children on Thursday regarding a consultation on becoming an academy. Please ask questions if you have any, after reading the leaflet.

Yours sincerely

Miss S Jones – Headteacher

PS Many a true word...

'Speak about what you can and will do, not about what you can't and won't' ~ Thoreau